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Nelson V. Lindgren, Economist  

The bill does not have any direct fiscal impacts to state or local government entities. The 
bill replaces various statutory terms related to people with disabilities or mental illness and 
updates various statutory provisions. The bill is designated as the “Mental Health and Disability 
Terminology Act.” The bill does not require any other actions and thus, will have no direct fiscal 
impacts. 
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